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New Brunswick 

 
        October 18, 2023 
 
Dear Government Finance Professional: 
 
We are pleased to announce that the 2023 Rutgers Governmental Accounting and Auditing Update 
Conference will be held on Thursday, November 30, 2023. This year’s conference will be held virtually 
over Zoom. On behalf of Rutgers Business School’s Master’s Program in Governmental Accounting and 
the Center for Governmental Accounting Education and Research, we invite you to attend our annual 
conference. 
 
This conference aims to bring leaders in public financial management together to address the most 
pressing financial and public policy issues and provide an update on current regulations, accounting 
pronouncements, auditing issues, and other subjects of interest. Participants will learn about current state 
fiscal matters from senior government financial leaders and get an update on auditing, accounting, and 
financial management issues. The conference will also address the latest GASB pronouncements and 
governmental auditing issues.  
 
Guest speakers include officials from the NJ State Treasurer’s Office, NJ Division of Local Government 
Services, NJ State Comptroller’s Office, the NJ State Auditor’s Office, and notable professionals from 
governmental accounting, auditing, and other financial management areas. Prerequisites and advance 
preparation are not required. The conference offers 8 CPE credit hours for CPAs and RMAs (Accounting-
Govt- 2.5; Auditing Govt: -2; Finance- 1.5; IT- 2) and 8 CPEs for Municipal and County Finance Officers 
(Accounting- 4.5 Financial- 1.5 IT- 2). 
 
Rutgers Business School is registered with the National Association of State Boards of Accountancy 
(NASBA) as a sponsor (No. 116231) of continuing professional education on the National Registry of 
CPE Sponsors. State Boards of Accountancy have final authority on the acceptance of individual courses 
for CPE credit. Complaints regarding registered sponsors may be submitted to the National Registry of 
CPE Sponsors through its website: www.NASBAregistry.org.  
 
We are using Eventbrite for electronic registration and payment by credit card. There is no convenience 
fee charged for this transaction. For attendees of government organizations who wish to use a purchase 
order, the Eventbrite site allows registration utilizing the purchase order option. 
 
To register for the conference, please visit:   
 
https://go.rutgers.edu/zt2acch0 
 
The directions to join the conference remotely will be emailed to each registered participant the day 
before the conference. For additional information on the conference and refund and complaint resolution 
policies, please direct your inquiries to govmaccy@business.rutgers.edu 
 
We look forward to having you attend this conference. 
 
         Very truly yours, 
 
 
         Irfan A. Bora 
         Conference Chair 
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